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Wisconsin Workers Support Senator Patty Schachtner 
 
SOMERSET – Senator Patty Schachtner has earned the support of working people of our state 
with endorsements from the Wisconsin Laborers’ District Council, and the International 
Brotherhood of Electrical Worker’s State Conference and Local 14 (IBEW).  
 
“Senator Schachtner is just the type of leader that working people of the 10th Senate District 
need representing them in Madison,” said John Schmitt, President/Business Manager of the 
Wisconsin Laborers’ District Council. “She understands the need to invest in our roads, bridges, 
and other critical pieces of infrastructure, as well as making sure that workers make family-
supporting wages and benefits.  We are proud to support her reelection campaign.” 
 
“Patty is a strong ally of working families and the building trades. She understands our 
community, she knows hard work, and she supports worker training and family supporting 
wages.   It’s vital to have Patty Schachtner’s voice in the State Senate and the IBEW 
enthusiastically supports her reelection,” said IBEW representative Mark Lauer. 
 
The Wisconsin Laborers’ District Council represents nearly 9,000 construction craft laborers 
across the state including those that work in transportation infrastructure, building, sewer and 
water, utility distribution, demolition, asbestos removal, and related sectors. The IBEW State 
Conference represents the best skilled workers in a variety of fields 
including construction, electric maintenance, electrical manufacturing, electric sign, 
telecommunications, and some professional engineering occupations. IBEW Local 14 serves the 
western 40% of Wisconsin including all of Senate District 10.  
 
“I am proud to have earned the trust and support of workers with the Wisconsin Laborers’ District 
Council and IBEW,” said Senator Schachtner. “As a former union member, I know the value that 
a union can have in not only securing rights in the workplace for their members but supporting a 
strong economy for all of us. The hard work of these unions and their members has built the 
infrastructure of this state and provided stability for countless families.” 
 
To learn more about Patty, visit pattyforsenate.com. 

mailto:sarahs@wisdems.org
https://d.docs.live.net/09e405cb6ccd5cce/Desktop/PS20/Press/pattyforsenate.com

